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High

Dear Ms. Fox, My name is Russell Barber, our family has lived at 1618 NW 10th Ave for over 30 years. We
strongly urge the Planning Commission to not change the zoning in our area. The upper portion of Nw 10th Ave still
maintains a rural feel from the past, with large lots and unencumbered views, reasons we chose to move here and have
stayed. Please do not rezone this area to (SFH) single family high, I've seen what high density housing developments look
like after 5-10 years. Thanks for your consideration, Russell Barber




